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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 6DC – 98%               2. 5LB – 97%            3. RPH – 96% 

Well done 6DC for the second week running       
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 12th February – 16th February – Half term 

• 19th February – Return to school 

• 28th February – Parents Evening 

• 5th March – Y1 Inspire Workshop 

• 7th March – World Book Day 

• 11th March – British Science Week 

• 12th March – Y5 Inspire Workshop 

• 14th March – Y2 Inspire Workshop 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so 

PROUD of you       
Nursery: Mini 
Reception: Alexis & Bartosz 
Year 1: Jagoda & Minnie-Mai 
Year 2: Fawzan & Zayan   
Year 3: Lochlan & Gracie 
Year 4: Lara & Teddy 
Year 5: Ojaswini & Imogen 
Year 6: Helenka 
 

Y6 & Y3 Inspire Workshops 
 
 
 
 

 

What an amazing turn out to both of our Inspire Workshops this half term. Our Year 3 and Year 6 pupils showcased 
their learning and became the experts who taught their Parents/Carers for the morning. Thank-you to all that came to 

support the event, we have had some superb feedback and will be continue to put on more events like this in the 

future       

 

Message from Mrs Samra 
Thank-you to all our community for your well wishes! It has been a 

short but eventful half term. The curriculum is moving completely in 
the right direction with our intent for core subjects; Maths, English 
and Science being implemented with success. I would like to thank 
our hard-working teachers who have engaged with this to ensure 
that the quality of education for all pupils is moving from strength 
to strength. Our pupils have had many opportunities in the form of 
experiences and trips this half term too which has been incredibly 
exciting for them. Providing these experiences is fundamental to 

keep learning engaging. We have made great strides with our 
curriculum over a very short period of time and will be continuing 

with this journey over the academic year       
 

 

Parents Evening 
Our Spring term Parents Evening will be held on Wednesday 28th 
February. We are trying to encourage as many Parents/Carers to 

attend as possible as it will be a chance for you to look in your 
child’s books and see how far they have come with their learning. 
We are trialing a different schedule to Parents Evening which will 

be held over one afternoon/evening 13:20 – 18:30 rather than 
two separate evenings on different days. Scheduling time slots for 

this on Arbor will open for this on Monday 19th February. Time 
slots are based on a first come, first serve basis.  

Further information about this will be sent out in separate email 
on Monday 19th February.  

 
 

Staffing Update 
Miss Abel, our Year 3 teacher will be leaving 

Oakfield Primary Academy at the end of this term 
(Easter). Miss Abel will be moving to another school 

and we wish her the best of luck in her new 
position. We have appointed a class teacher for Y3 
and further information will be provided after half-

term.  
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